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DINNER [N TRIBUTE T0 S. HURDH Chairman: Anthony A. Bliss

Co-Chairman; Marian Anderson
Monday Evening, May 15, 1967

Grand Ballroom, The New York Hilton
April 5, 1967

Dear Mr. Rubinstein:

A totally unexpected snowstorm prevented scores of Committee
Members from participating in our last gathering. Consequently,
we have decided to hold another cocktail meeting in the Belasco
Room at Sardi's Restaurant, 234 West 44th Street, on Thursday,
April 20th at 5:00 P.M.

We do hope you will be able to attend, since we wish to complete
all plans for the Dinner-Ball in honor of S. Hurok, which will be
given on Monday, May 15th, in the Grand Ballroom of the New York
Hilton Hotel. That date is not too far away!

We are sure you will be fascinated to learn about all the glamorous
people who have already responded and the spectacular kind of
entertainment program that is being planned. We think this will
be one of the most exciting and heart warming social events of the

year.

For your convenience, a reply card is enclosed about the cocktail
meeting, and we do look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
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Anthony A. Bliss Marian| Anderson
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Auspices: STAGE DIRECTORS AND CHOREOGRAPHERS WORKSHOP FOUNDATION, INC.
Committee Headquarters: Suite 2836, 1290 Avenue of the Americas, New York, N. Y. 10019, Tel. (212) CO 5-7460



